
OBPOA Nominees for the Executive Committee 

November 2023 Annual Meeting Election for the 2023-2024 Term 

 

Ann Garnett  (2327 Gramercy Blvd.) – Candidate for President 

Along with my husband, Joe Garnett, I have lived in the neighborhood for 31 years and raised 

our four children here.  I am an attorney and licensed CPA.  Currently, I work as an Assistant 

General Counsel for MRC Global Inc., the largest seller in the world of pipe, valves, and 

fittings.  I handle securities and corporate governance law for the company.  I have been a 

member of the OB Garden Club for years and served as president.  I really enjoy reading many 

interesting books through the OB Book Club.  I served as a precinct chair and election judge for 

the neighborhood for over 20 years, and I have also served on the Executive Committee for the 

past 3 years and as president this year.  I look forward to the challenges that lie ahead in our 

neighborhood.  

 

Sharam Honari  (2212 Glen Haven Blvd.) – Candidate for Vice President   

I welcome the opportunity to serve the neighbors of OB on the Executive Committee for a 

second term. My goal remains the same, to accomplish long-term goals that are both inclusive 

and benefit the majority of our  neighbors. I look forward to continuing to better our community 

and meeting with you if we have not already met. My wife Lindsey, daughter Zoe (now 21 and 

in college), and I moved to Glen Haven Blvd. in 2012, having previously lived a few blocks 

from Rice Village. We live in a home built in 1939, which we have renovated on more than one 

occasion. Professionally, I work in the investment management field focused on public and 

private energy-related investments.  I also serve on the Patrol Committee and am a Board 

member of the Halo House Foundation, a local non-profit founded by my neighbor Dr. Nathan 

Fowler and his family which provides housing for blood cancer patients that travel to the Texas Medical 

Center for treatment. 

 

Daniel Parker  (2428 Glen Haven Blvd.) – Candidate for Vice President 

My name is Daniel Parker and along with my wife Amanda and two boys , we have lived in the 

neighborhood for almost five years now. We previously lived south of the bayou before 

remodeling our house on Glen Haven. We have become good friends with most of our neighbors 

and love long walks throughout the neighborhood with our new puppy. I have been a residential 

Realtor with New Leaf Real Estate for 20 years and also have a background in the construction 

industry. I have enjoyed serving on the Executive Committee over the last two years and working 

on various subcommittees. 

 

Robert E. Jackson MD, MACP (7505 Morningside) – Candidate for Vice President  

My wife Alicia and I moved to Old Braeswood in 2017.  This neighborhood has a very special meaning to us. 

Not only because it is beautiful with amazing neighbors but also because it became our refuge, having been 

flooded out from our previous neighborhood, compliments of Hurricane Harvey. 

I was born in Houston, attended the University of Texas and UTMB Medical School and 

completed my residency at Baylor College of Medicine.  I am a Clinical Professor of Medicine 

at Houston Methodist Hospital.  I have been in practice at the Medical Center for 30 years and 

continue to be involved in education, research, and patient care. I have extensive leadership 

experience as President of the Methodist Medical Staff and Governor of the Texas Chapter of 

the American College of Physicians. Currently, I am the immediate past President of the 

Houston Academy of Medicine and the President-Elect of the Harris County Medical Society.  

These positions and experience have taught me that the key to being an effective leader is to 

listen. Listen to all sides!  If elected to serve again as Vice-President, I will continue to listen to 

all concerns and do what is best for our wonderful neighborhood.   



Erin Orzeck Goldman  (2330 Blue Bonnet Blvd.) – Candidate for Secretary  

I love Old Braeswood now more than ever!  It has been an honor to serve as Secretary of the 

Executive Committee for the past year. I am the proud mom to four girls and the wife of Brian 

Goldman. Family means the world to me, and where we decided to purchase our home to raise 

our family was a very intentional decision. We immediately fell in love with our home, and over 

the past five years, we have come to love our neighborhood too. The wonderful neighbors and 

sense of community are what really stand out.  I feel strongly about Old Braeswood and have 

been honored to serve in multiple ways. In addition to serving as Secretary, I am President of the 

Old Braeswood Park Corp., an OB Block Captain, and a member of the OB Garden and Book 

Clubs. In all these pursuits, I have worked hard to support the mission of the OBPOA while 

being welcoming, thoughtful, and respectful.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Christi Bowden (7309 Greenbriar Dr.) – Candidate for Treasurer 

I look forward to the opportunity to serve our neighborhood as a member of the executive 

committee. I  have lived in Old Braeswood since 2005, and my husband, David, and I have four 

daughters: three are 22 and the youngest is 12. I graduated from Baylor and am a licensed CPA. 

I am the CFO for a group of construction companies with a focus on commercial construction 

where the lead architect is a landscape architect. Our passion is building beautiful communities, 

and I look forward to applying that same passion and beauty in our neighborhood. 

Outside of work, I am actively involved in committees at our church (St. John the Divine), 

our daughter’s school (St. Mark’s Episcopal), National Charity League, Galveston Mardi Gras 

Krewe of Gambrinus and various organizations across the country via my work role. I am 

honored to receive your consideration to serve as your Treasurer and look forward to supporting the mission 

of OBPOA with respect, ethics and consideration for the best interests of our neighborhood.  

 

Paul Danziger (2335 Blue Bonnet Blvd.) – Candidate for At-Large 

Thank you for considering me for the opportunity to serve again on the Old Braeswood 

Executive Committee again this year. My wife, Susan, and I have loved living in Old 

Braeswood for the last 18 years where we have raised 4 kids and I cannot think of a better place 

to have chosen.  

I am a lawyer by trade and have been involved in a number of mediations and believe that my 

experience with dispute resolution would lend a stabilizing influence for the neighborhood at 

this time. If I am privileged enough to be elected, I will have an open door and listen to all 

options to make sure we are always striving to make the neighborhood better. 

 

Fred Steves  (2337 Blue Bonnet Blvd.) – Candidate for At Large    

I was married 54 years to Courtney Pollard Steves (deceased 2019). We have two boys, Ben & 

Roy, and three grandboys. We lived 31 years in Southampton, and moved to Old Braeswood in 

2001 after restoration of the L.D. Allen home at 2337 Blue Bonnet Blvd. The project earned a 

Gold Brick award from Preservation Houston. I worked 50 years with Myron F. Steves & 

Company, a property & casualty wholesale & specialty Insurance firm, sold to RT Specialty in 

2019, retired 2021.  Currently, I am a Director of Financial Casualty & Surety, Inc., a surety 

insurance company.  Prior to that I served as a Captain, Judge Advocate, in the U.S. Marine 

Corps. I graduated from the University of Texas, Austin, with JD & BBA degrees. I have served 

in the U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary for the past 33 years and am currently active. I was a 

Scoutmaster in Troop 11 for six years. I enjoy running and have completed 52 Marathons, 

including 33 Houston Marathons. It’s been a pleasure to serve on the Executive Committee for 

the past three years.   


